
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

State Water Resources Control Board 

TO: Alan Lilly 
Presiding Hearing Officer 
Administrative Hearing Office 

FROM: Eileen Sobeck 
Executive Officer 
State Water Resources Control Board 

DATE: June 24, 2020 

SUBJECT: TRANSFER OF APPLICATION 29657 OF SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY TO 
THE ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS OFFICE  

The Division of Water Rights (Division) has recommended transfer of Application 29657 
of San Joaquin County to the Administrative Hearings Office for lack of progress on a 
large complex application in the Bay Delta watershed.  Based upon the Division’s 
referral, I transfer this application to the Administrative Hearings Office. 

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact Amanda Montgomery, 
Manager of the Permitting Section at 916-341-5438 or by email at 
Amanda.Montgomery@waterboards.ca.gov. 

cc: Erik Ekdahl, Deputy Director, Division of Water Rights 
Jule Rizzardo, Assistant Deputy Director, Permitting and Enforcement Branch 
Michael Lauffer, Chief Counsel 
Conny Mitterhofer, Hearings Section Chief, Division of Water Rights 
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